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Laura Rosenthal <ldormanrn@hotmail.com> Tue, Jan 5, 2021 at 1:36 PM
To: "chris.sykes@state.co.us" <chris.sykes@state.co.us>

To whom it may concern: I am wri�ng in support of the revision to the Medical Assistance Act Rule
concerning Home Health Providers- sec�on 8.520 to include Nurse Prac��oners, Clinical Nurse Specialists,
and Physician Assistants.  Allowing all qualified prac��oners to order these services in the State of Colorado
is not only in line with the CARES Act, but improves access to essen�al and �mely care for all Coloradans. 
As suggested by AANP, please consider changing the language from "Ordering Physician" to "Ordering
Prac��oner", as this is consistent with the CARES Act as well as provides addi�onal clarity and is inclusive of
all roles contained within. 

If you have any ques�ons regarding this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Thank you for your �me and a�en�on. 

Laura D Rosenthal, DNP, ACNP, FAANP
Associate Professor
Assistant Dean of DNP Programs
University of Colorado, College of Nursing
Nurse Practitioner, Division of Hospital Medicine
Anschutz Medical Campus


